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IMPORTANT UPDATE

The SBA has issued a new application form this morning (4/3) for the Payroll
Protection Program. If you have already competed an application prior to today,
you will likely have to redo this and submit the revised version to your banker. If
you have already completed the previous application, the three changes are:

1. Added the box at the top where you have to choose what type of
company entity you are.

2. Question 7 has been reworded. Be careful on this one as many of the
other questions would be a “No” answer, this one may be different.

3. Question 8 was added.
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Download the NEW application.
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